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          New River Elementary

                   4710 River Glen Blvd.

                           Wesley Chapel, Florida 33545

                                          813-346-0500 

 Lynn Pabst – Principal


Colleen Wilkinson – Assistant Principal
January 8, 2016
Dear Potential Sponsor,


April is Autism Awareness Month and New River Elementary is celebrating by holding an Exceptional Student Extravaganza on April 15, 2016.  We would appreciate your help to make this event a success.  The Extravaganza is a fundraiser to help purchase equipment and supplies for our Exceptional students at our school.  The fundraising event is open to the public and will be held at New River Elementary in Wesley Chapel.  Promotional flyers will soon be distributed with a list of our sponsors, special guests, event information. These flyers will be sent to local schools, newspapers, and businesses.

Every sponsor who donates $150 or more will be listed on the event website, listed on the t-shirt, and listed on materials sent to local media sources.  Sponsors will be able to display promotional materials during the walk.

For information on becoming a sponsor please contact Jon Leidy at (813) 346-0500 or you may mail a check to:
New River Elementary School 

Attn: Jon Leidy

4710 River Glen Boulevard

Wesley Chapel, FL 33545
All checks should be made out to New River Elementary School and have a valid address and phone number on the check. Additional information will be available through the Autism Walk link on the New River Elementary website: http://nres.pasco.k12.fl.us
We thank you in advance for your support in helping to make this event a success!
Sincerely,                                                                                                                                
Principal
New River Elementary
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